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East Brady Borough Information 

Check out our website!                                                             

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com               
New content is being added as time allows. There is a page 

just for Water & Sewer. It has our current rates and a 

button you can push to pay your bill on-line. 

There is a tab with a calendar of events. The dates of the 

council meetings are published. The agenda for the council 

meetings is posted 24 hours before the next meeting. Citi-

zens are welcome to attend.  Let me know if you would like 

to speak, and I’ll add you to the agenda. 

Community Center News 

Good news and Bad. 

Bad news first: Our Gymnasium was built in the late 1960’s. 

There are drain lines that go from the roof down in the build-

ing on either side of the stage. One of those lines cracked and  

flooded the stage and water ran down underneath the Gym 

floor. About a quarter of the flooring was ruined!  

Good news: We have insurance!  The drain line is fixed and 

we are getting the entire gym floor replaced!  Currently, the 

old flooring is being ripped out. Then “Sports Floors Inc.” will 

come in and install a new floor for us. The basketball and 

pickleball lines will be painted. That is the same company 

that recently installed a new floor at the Keystone High 

School Gym in Knox, PA.  We are intending to have the walls 

painted and other improvements made, but we don’t want 

to interrupt the winter sports (basketball, soccer and pickle-

ball). Those can wait until May of 2024.   

The schedules for Gym use will be posted after the renova-

tion is complete. 

Water Line Identification 

Your water bill in July contained a Lead/Copper question-

naire. If you sent it back, THANK YOU!  If you did not, we 

still need to have it filled out. It is required by the DEP. If 

we did not receive your questionnaire, another one is be-

ing sent to you. 

Please read the questionnaire and look at the back side. It 

explains how to determine what your line is made of.  

Please fill it out and return it with your payment, or drop it 

off at the Borough office. 

Your cooperation will save us a lot of time and money, and 

avoid having to have someone come into your home. 

Fall Happenings 

Bridgeview Crossings is planning another Fall Festival cele-

bration on Saturday, October 7, 2023 from 12-5 pm. There 

will be crafts, food and pumpkins! The town will be decorat-

ed for fall and lets hope for another beautiful day like we 

had last year.  

Trick or Treat will be held in East Brady Borough on Tuesday, 

October 31st from 5:30-7 pm. 

Bagged leaves will be picked up if you put them out in front 

of your home. Don’t make the bags too heavy. Trash and 

yard debris will NOT be picked up. Leaves ONLY, please. 

EBADC News 

Light Up Night in East Brady will be held on Saturday,      

December 2, 2023 at Veteran’s Park. 

They will be once again sponsoring the “Cookie Walk”.  

You can purchase your “Cookie Passport” at the East Brady 

Borough office, the Old Bank Deli or from an EBADC mem-

ber. Each participating business has a block on the passport. 

You just walk around town and collect a cookie and get the 

block stamped.  You get to collect yummy cookies and sup-

port the East Brady Area Development Corporation. 

The EBADC will be sponsoring Luminaria Light Up on Christ-

mas Eve as well. Last year it was so horribly cold, that we 

had to cancel. Hopefully this year the weather will cooper-

ate. Please join us and place luminaria bags in front of your 

home.  


